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Mr . Maurice W. Nittler
Box 94
Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Mr. Nittler:

Many thanks for your letter with regard to
the special DX test program which was con-
ducted on December 17th, 1956, from 4.30
to 5.30 AM EST.

Your report is 100% correct and you may
accept this letter as verification of it.

Thank you for your good wishes, and all the
best to you in '57.

Yours very truly,

TILLSONBURG BROADCASTING
COMPANY LIMITED

A, Kenneth Orton
AKO/1y Program Director and
Supervising Engineer

Plone 7500

TILLSONBURG, ONTARIO

Jan. 19, 1957




